
TOWN OF WINDSOR LOCKS

COMMISSION ON THE NEEDS OF THE AGING

  MINUTES OF THE APRIL 4 SPECIAL MEETING
Chairman Roger Nelson called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.
MEMBERS PRESENT: Chairman, Roger Nelson, Vice Chairman Rosemary Cunningham, Connie Nelson, Ashley Pease, and Cindy Cooper
ABSENT: Pete Lambert and Doug Glazier
ALSO PRESENT: Senior Center Director, Ann Marie Claffey, Senior Center Assistant Director, Lori Lapointe  
PUBLIC INPUT:  None
New Business: Senior Center Director Ann Marie Claffey reviewed the budget reductions requested by the Board of Finance. Ms. Claffey presented proposed cuts in the amount of 17,627. Members discussed individual account reductions and the potential effects that they will have on programs and services. Members proposed increasing the cost of bus passes to $50. Director Claffey reviewed Senior Center donation accounts and the inquiry by a Board of Finance member regarding the funds.
Members stated that while the cuts made are less than requested by the Board of Finance, there can be no further reductions. The Committee approves the suggested reductions, however agreed that they are very concerned about the potential effects to the most vulnerable citizens in town.   

PUBLIC INPUT: None
CHAIRMANS REMARKS: Chairman Nelson stated the next regular meeting is scheduled for Monday, April 15th at 6pm

ADJOURNMENT:  Connie Nelson made a motion to adjourn. Cindy Cooper seconded the motion. All members were in favor and the meeting adjourned at 7:21pm




Respectfully Submitted,
Lori Lapointe, Recording Secretary
